
Oakdale Grade School Newsletter 

March 25, 2022 

 

Golf practice is Tuesday, March 29 at the golf 

course in Nashville. 

 

Track practice will be Monday, March 28 at 

Oakdale 3:45-4:45 pm and Tuesday and Thursday 

at NCHS 5-6 pm. 

 

The Science fair is Friday April 1st from 5:30-

6:30pm. 

 

The Oakdale 4-Leaf Clovers 4-H club will meet 

next Sunday, April 3 from 4-5:30pm at Oakdale 

Town Hall.  We always welcome new 

members!  Contact Anne Hentges at 618-329-

5263 for more information.  

 

1st and 2nd graders need to turn in their basketball 

jerseys.  Any 3rd and 4th graders who had a blue 

volleyball or a St. Ann’s shirt need to be turned in. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

April 13 – Easter Parties 

2:00 pm dismissal 

 

 

April 14 –19  Spring Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


